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Subject: Re: Gen Power

From: re_wired@ymail.com

To: garyhurst1987@hotmail.co.uk

Cc: darrenrleonard@tiscali.co.uk

Date: Tuesday, 29 October 2013, 21:20:50 GMT

Hi Gary
 
Thank you for the email. This very late notice has now made me lose contracts to hire out the gen,
as i could have had other bookings, but knew i was booked for yourselves. I did email Darren last
week to confirm the booking. 
 
As for the gen not being able to cope with your needs, i know it would be fully capable to cope with
all the requirements that we agree on and much more. As you know i did have a problem with my
van which due to me knowing i was doing this event with you i made sure i paid to get it fixed so i
did not let anyone down, as it was for the local community.
 
Simon

 
 
 
On Tuesday, 29 October 2013, 8:37, Gary Hurst <garyhurst1987@hotmail.co.uk> wrote:

 
Hi Simon,

  
 Many thanks for the pictures. I feel on this occasion that we will have to look elsewhere for our
generator as I can see that this unit will not be suitable for our needs. 

  
 Thank you for you help. I look forward to working with you in the future

  
Kind Regards

  
 Gary Hurst

  
 Linkside Sound and Light 

 
Date: Mon, 28 Oct 2013 12:36:51 +0000

 From: re_wired@ymail.com
 Subject: Re: Gen Power

 To: garyhurst1987@hotmail.co.uk
  

Hi Gary
 
Here is the pictures you needed to show the power i have also included the electrical
generator certification for the gen. Sorry for the large Email.
 
 
Simon
 
 


